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How information is shared within d’Auvergne School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Concern is recorded on MyConcern – this 
includes concerns from staff members as well 
as information received from the Children and 

Families Hub (such as Domestic Abuse 
Notifications, or enquiries made by other 

agencies). 

An email is sent to the DSL’s and the child’s teacher. 
If the child is on the SEN Register or receiving 1:1 Well-
being support, then the SENCO or ELSA will also receive 

and email as they are part of that child’s ‘team’. 

This will be recorded on the MyConcern 
chronology and an email sent to the 

child’s team to notify them. 

The concern will be filed for information 
to build a picture of the child’s lived 
experience and an email sent to the 

child’s team to notify them. 

If it is decided that any Safeguarding 
Meetings need to take place, the DSL will 
inform the class teacher in person, where 
possible, to seek feedback on the child’s 
presentation in school. This will also be 

recorded on MyConcern. 

Any records or meeting minutes will 
be uploaded to MyConcern, and an 

email sent to the child’s team to notify 
them 

Where the child is open to the Children’s 
Service or Early Help, this will be reflected in 

the ‘level of need’ indicator on the child’s 
MyConcern profile; 

1 – Universal 
2 – Early Help 

3 – Child In Need 
4 – Child Protection 

Does the concern require a 
response? 

No 


